February 11th, 2018

Parents/Guardians,

We are currently studying the Civil War in social studies. To enhance students’ understanding of the topic, we will be viewing the film Glory. Glory is rated R/PG-13 (we will try to use the educational version from the High School), for its language and violence. Classes will participate in discussions using knowledge gained from the film and previous assignments. There will be an alternate assignment for students who are unable to watch the film.

Please indicate below whether or not your child has permission to view the films Glory.

Student’s Name: __________________________________
__________My child has permission to view the films Glory
__________My child DOES NOT have permission to view the films Glory. I understand that my child will be given an alternate assignment to be completed independently outside of the classroom.

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________

[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE RETURN THIS PERMISSION SLIP TO Mr. Sprinkle by February 18th.

IF PERMISSION FORM IS NOT RETURNED, YOUR CHILD WILL BE GIVEN THE ALTERNATE ASSIGNMENT AND WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO WATCH THE FILM.

